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Dansville High School Sophomores Miguel Fajardo and Sam Hodgson, were selected to attend the Rotary Youth
Leadership Award camp. Sam and Miguel joined student leaders from around the state to share ideas and learn new
leadership skills to share with our Aggies. Their participation was sponsored by the Williamston Sunrise Rotary Club,

which included students from Dansville, Webberville and Williamston.

Dansville High School seniors Esther Launstein and Matthew Simmons participated in Girls State and Boys State during
the summer. These summer leadership and citizenship programs are sponsored by the American Legion and provide

an opportunity for top student leaders to learn about our government.

The Dansville’s FFA Chapter was showcased on “This Week in Agribusiness”, a weekly one-hour television agri-news
program on RFD-TV, which hosted by two of the country’s most well-known farm broadcasters, Max Armstrong and
Orion Samuelson. The tribute included information about the chapter’s history, activities, and community service. It
also includes several photos and a student interview. Dansville was one of 50 chapters out of 8,630 to be featured this

year.

Two Dansville FFA members, Megan Sorenson and Levi Zeitz, participated in a week long Washington Leadership
Conference in June. Levi and Megan, a senior and Junior respectively, took another step in their leadership
development along with representatives of chapters all over the country. They learned how students in different states

have unique and varied FFA experiences.



